
 
 
 

School Term and  
Holiday Dates  

 

 2022 – 2023 
 

 

Spring Term 2023 
 

Spring Half Term 
 

Monday 13th February –  

Friday 17th February 2023 

Last Day of Term – Friday 

31st March 2023 – School 

Closes at 1.30pm 

Summer Term 2023 

Children return to school on 

 Monday 17th April 2023 

Summer Half Term 

Monday 29th May –  

Friday 2nd June 2023 

Last Day of Term – Friday 

21st July 2023 –  

School Closes at 1.30pm 

School will be closed: 

Monday 1st May 2023   

BANK HOLIDAY 

The Kings Coronation 

Monday 8th May  Contact us: 0207 274 7012 or  
admin@standrewsce.lambeth.sch.uk  

Don’t forget to check out the website: www.standrewsprimaryschoolstockwell.org 
Check out our class blog site: www.standrewsallstars.com 
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For further information, please use the link 
below: 

https://www.childrensmentalhealthweek.org.uk/   

Leaving School Early 
 

We have had a number of requests for 
children to be released from school early 
to attend activities outside of school. 
 

Please note that in the future, all such 
requests will be declined. 

https://www.childrensmentalhealthweek.org.uk/


 

 
 

Percentage of children  
who read at home this week 

 

Golden YR—54% 
Diamond Y1—75% 
Heroes Y2—74% 

Stardust  Y3—70% 
Aladdin Y4—100% 

Mars  Y5—95% 
Cosmic Y6—69% 

Total number of  
Children  who read at 

home this week 

YR—15 
Y1—12 
Y2—20 
Y3—12 
Y4—24 
Y5—21 
Y6—18 

Attendance  
Percentages 
Last Week 

 
 

YR—87% 
Y1—97% 
Y2—90% 
Y3—88% 
Y4—95% 
Y5—89% 
Y6—86% 

Number of      
Children Late 

Before the Close 
of Register 

 

 
 

YR—2 
Y1—2 
Y2—3 
Y3—3 

Y4—11 
Y5—4 

 Y6—11 

Number of      
Children Late After 

the Close of    
Register 

 
 

YR—0 
Y1—0 
Y2—0 
Y3—0 
Y4—0 
Y5—1 
Y6—0 

 
 

As you know, many of our teachers chose to 
join the National Education Union (NEU) strike on 
Wednesday. 
 
Thank you to the families who joined us on the picket 
line outside school and at Windrush Square. 
 
We would also like to thank all our parents and  
carers for understanding the issues that led to the 
action; and for your continued support.  
 
Further strikes are expected on the following dates:  
 

Thursday 2nd March  
Wednesday 15th March  
Thursday 16th March  

The children will be 
learning how to keep 
safe online. 
 
Find ways to help your children 
stay safe, by following the links 
below. 

Safer  

Internet  

Day 
 

7th Feb 2023 

https://saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/safer-internet-day-2022/advice-for-parents-and-carers  

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/  

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/  

https://saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/safer-internet-day-2022/advice-for-parents-and-carers
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/

